
From: Carol Day   
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 2:54 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Lavis, Adam ; Adisa Solanke, Grace ; 
Solomons-Moat, Justine ; Winstone, Alex 

; Sutherland, Rosie ; Dave Timms 
; Will Rundle ; Katie de Kauwe 

; Angus Eames ; Gillian Lobo 
; Ben Christman ; Shivali Fifield ; C & J 

Black (Roger Watts) ; Mary Church  
Subject: Re: Decision VII/8S - UK Action Plan 
 
Dear Aarhus Secretariat, 
 
We write further to the helpful session held during the 74th Meeting of the Compliance Committee on 17 
March 2022 to discuss progress on the Action Plans in accordance with Decisions taken at MOP-7. 
 
Further to that session, we have written to Mr Adam Lavis, UK Aarhus Focal Point, to set out the issues 
regarding prohibitive expense we would wish to see addressed in the UK Action Plan. We hope that Mr 
Lavis and colleagues (copied in) will find this submission useful in discussions with colleagues in other 
Departments and the Devolved Administrations of the UK. We attach a copy for the Committee's 
information. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Carol Day (on behalf of those copied) 
 




